



Red Lane, Bolton, BL2 5HP Tel: 01204 333 580

office@red-lane.bolton.sch.uk
www.red-lane.bolton.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs R Driver

Believe - Achieve - Succeed

Monday 29th September

Dear Parents and Carers

This year, we are once again collecting donations for Urban Outreach around Harvest time. If you can, we are asking for children to bring in a harvest gift which will be donated to Urban Outreach. This organisation helps to support people in Bolton in difficult situations. This year, they will serve around 2000 meals over the 3 months of the 'Winter Watch' and in the Storehouse they are able to help around 200 people with weekly food parcels. Examples of food items they need the most are:

- Tinned Fish
- Tinned Carrots
- Tinned Chopped Tomatoes
- Tinned potatoes
- Instant Mash
- Cuppa Soups
- Cooking Sauces
- Tinned Mixed Vegetables
- Tinned Fruit
- Custard
- UHT Long-Life Milk
- Microwave Rice
- (Any donation is greatly appreciated).

If you are able to donate, we kindly ask that all donations are brought to school between Wednesday 8th October and Friday 10th October. They will be collected by Urban Outreach on Monday 13th October.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Behan

Deputy Headteacher











